Bidford on Avon Church of England Primary School



NEWSLETTER 17 – 18th January 2013

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors,

<u>'Treasure' Dance</u> – Years 5 and 6 have begun practising their 'Treasure' themed dance with Liz and Devinder from In2Cultures. Year 3 and 4 will begin their sessions next week and all the children will be working towards a performance in school later this term.

<u>Poetry</u> – Year 3 and 4 have been working in Literacy to produce a piece of performance poetry. The children came up with some great ideas and performed our adapted nursery rhymes to the Reception children.

<u>Winter Clothing</u> – Please ensure your child comes to school prepared for the cold weather with a coat, hat and gloves (all named please!). If it is snowy or particularly wet children should wear wellies and bring their shoes in a named bag to change into.

Comics - Please send in any suitable old comics that you may have for children to read at playtimes.

<u>Education Sunday</u> – On Sunday 20th January at 10.30 am St. Laurence Church invite all our children and parents along with Temple Grafton, Dunnington and Salford Priors schools to a service to celebrate Education Sunday.

<u>Second Hand School Uniform Sale</u> – Mrs Bevan is holding a sale of secondhand school uniform after school on Monday 4th February.

<u>Dance Lessons</u> – Alcester Grammar School are running a number of dance classes on Mondays this term: Beginners Ballet (Age 4-7), Beginners Freestyle (Age 4-9) Freestyle Jazz (Age 10-16) and Street Dance (Age 10-16) – contact Dave Shadlock at the school on 01789 762494.

Clubs Update

- Girls Football starts Monday 21st January
- There will be a free taster session for French Club on Friday 25th January Please contact Nedia on 01527 525133/077991907914 if your child is interested.

<u>Book of the Week</u> – Mrs Walsh's class have been reading 'Fran's Flower' by Lisa Bruce. Fran has found a flowerpot and wants to make whatever is inside grow so she gives the flower spaghetti, ice-cream and pizza but it does not grow. Fran throws the flowerpot outside in disgust until one day.....!

Mr A Simms

Bramley Way, Bidford-on-Avon, Warwickshire, B50 4QG Telephone: 01789 773201 web: www.bidfordonavon.warwickshire.sch.uk













BSA Newsletter - Friday 18th January 2013

We had our meeting on Tuesday evening, thanks to those who attended, we have some great events coming up and we are really pleased to be able to bring you so many events.

Before we get into that I just wanted to say that at the Christmas Fayre we had some Young Enterprise stalls.

We received a lovely letter from Mrs Mills's class thanking us for the opportunity and we would just like to say that they presented themselves very well and this letter means a great deal to us. Well done to you, great ideas and products, looking forward to see what you are selling at the Summer Fayre.

So what's coming up and when I hear you ask....

Valentines Disco - Friday 15th February Tickets on Sale on 5th & 6th February, before and after school.

 $Ladies\ Night\ -\ Friday\ 8^{th}\ March\ -\ more\ details\ coming\ soon$ $Bounce\ for\ St\ George-Sponsored\ Bounce\ -\ Tuesday\ 23^{rd}\ April$

Also coming later in the year Quiz Night, Snail Racing and a Silly Hats Day

Next Meeting is Weds 13 February 8pm in The Frog in Bidford Please come along and have a drink

As Always WE NEED YOUR HELP get in touch and let us know what events you can assist with.

Sam Green 07899971943 or samgreen 389@gmail.com
Gill Squires 07773333378 or g.squires@me.com
Liz Shephard 07976309416 or lizjshephard@gmail.com
Vicki Johnston 07708 267741 or victoria-johnston@sky.com
Helen Herdman 07773880885 or hlherdman 31@aol.com
The BSA Committee x